
NHSGGC lighting the way to a greener future

NHSGGC’s energy team 
are flicking the switch 

to more sustainable 
options through 
investing over £1 

million in LEDs and 
smart controls in 

2021/22

LED light fittings use less power 
and linked with controls can be up 
to 80% more efficient than their 

incandescent and florescent 
counterparts. Using less power 

enables us to reduce our carbon 
footprint arising from electrical 
generation, all without reducing 

the quality of light.

As part of NHSGGC’s ongoing sustainability 
commitment, reducing our environmental 

impact and improving our energy and cost 
efficiency, the QEUH basement corridor 
lights have transformed. The area was 
recognised as the perfect location for 
greener investment as NHSGGC works 

towards phasing out fluorescent light bulbs 
and moving towards modern, energy and 

environmentally efficient LED fittingsThe planned retrofitting of 
LEDs across 3 of our sites (GRI, 
RAH and Dykebar) will result in 
an annual saving of 1.5 million 
kilowatt hours and 316 tonnes 

of CO2e. 


